
The Northern Audio Visual Group Meeting 
St. John’s Church Hall, Snods Edge, Shotley Bridge,  DH8 9TJ 

Saturday 18 th March 2017 at 10:00 
 
You are cordially invited to the March 2017 meeting where our guest speaker will be one of our own members, Jeff 
Evans, 

Jeff started his interest in digital photography prior to his retirement in 2001 and in particular, the production of audio 
visual sequences using video editing software.  On joining Whitley Bay Photographic Society {WBPS) in 2003, he 
became interested  in using Pictures To Exe, and in conjunction with two others, helped to produce the first  written 
guide.  When Version 8 became available, he also made a substantial contribution to the  present  online  user guide.  
Recently he has contributed to the development of the new Version 9  during  the beta testing phase. He is currently 
President of WBPS and a member of Circle 42 of United Photographic Postfolios. 

During his time at WBPS, he has produced over 70 sequences, some of which have been shown during previous  
Snods Edge meetings to which he has been coming for about 12 years.  Many of these sequences are shown in AV 
shows which his club takes round various local organisations. 

Jeff  will present an overview of the differences between PTE Version 8 and Version 9, and demonstrate many of the 
new features  in Version 9 interspersed with selected AV sequences from his catalogue. 

Cost: - £14.00  
 
Morning tea/coffee, lunchtime tea/coffee and afternoon tea/coffee are included in this price.  Lunches will be 
provided at £6.50 per head, but must be pre-booked (see reply slip below) by Monday 6th March 2017.  If you prefer 
to bring your own lunch – tea and coffee will still be provided. 
 
ATTENDEES SEQUENCES 
 
There will be the usual opportunity in the programme for attendees to show their latest AVs using Pictures To Exe 
(PTE) or ProShowGold before an appreciative and expert audience.  For this meeting will you please pre-submit your 
sequences to Stuart Edgar so they can be viewed in advance by our guest assessor, Eddie Spence, who will provide 
written comments and observations to be read at the meeting.  Please follow these instructions: - 
 
Send your executable file to Stuart using the following programme – https://www.wetransfer.com following the web 
site instructions using his Email address stuart.edgar2@btinternet.com. If this is not possible send the executable file 
on CD/Memory Stick to Stuart at Greensyke, Kirkbampton, Carlisle, CA5 6HX. 
 
They must arrive by Monday 6th March 2017 to be included on the day.  Please note any sequences submitted 
later may not be reviewed or seen on the day.  They will be shown in the order they are received. 
 



REPLY SLIP: print legibly, please!  �     ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

Northern Audio Visual Group  Meeting Saturday 18 th March 2017. 
 
 
I/We will be attending the The Northern Audio Visual Day on Saturday 18th March 2017. 
 
Do you have a sequence to show?   
 
NB Submission of any work implies that you have obt ained any licences or permissions to use any copyri ght 
material included in the sequence.  
  
Please circle:       YES           NO 
 
If yes, please give the TITLE                                                                     and     DURATION          min         sec 
 
 
Name(s) of all in Group:  
 
 
 
Contact Address including Post Code: - 
 
 
 
Email: -  Telephone No:  
Members   @ £14.00 each £  
Please reserve - Lunches  @ £6.50 each £  
  TOTAL £  
 
Please make cheques payable to The Northern Audio Visual Group  and send your completed form and cheque to:   
 
Mr Paul Hogarth. 11 Conniscliffe Road. Hexham. NE46  2LW.  Telephone 01 434 606947.  
 
e-mail: pandj@uwclub.net  
 

Please enclose an SAE if directions to the venue and/or an acknowledgement are required 
 
For details of future meetings make sure that I have your e-mail address. 
 
Paul Hogarth, (Treasurer) 


